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Principal's Note
A N  A T T I T U D E  O F
G R A T I T U D E

Dear Families,

November marks the start of a busy holiday season,
and we want to take time to tell you how thankful
we are for your partnership. We thank you for
every minute you spend reading to your child,
completing homework with your child, and talking
to your child about what they learned. 

We thank you for all the ways you encourage your
child to be kind to themselves, kind to others, and
kind to the environment. We are grateful for the
talented and hard working children you send to
Washington every day. Your investment in your
child's education shows.

Our staff works tirelessly to ensure that every child
succeeds and that every child realizes their full
potential. It is our hope that your child and you
feel the love and teamwork that characterize our
days at Washington.

If you or your family need assistance during the
holiday season, you can complete a Wraparound
Services Request Form or call our office at 440-
830-4210.  We have connections to a variety of
community services that can provide support with
food, clothing, shelter, mental health services,
physical health services, and holiday assistance.

We are One | Somos Uno

Sincerely,

Jessica Dugan
Principal

CALENDAR
Nov. 4          PTO Penny Challenge Ends
Nov. 7          SUTQ Day - No School for PreK Students
Nov. 8          Professional Development Day 
                    No School for Students 
Nov. 9          Fall Picture Retake Day
Nov. 10         Veteran's Day Celebration 8:00-9:30am
Nov. 14.        Families and Principal Coffee Event -      
                    Grateful for our Families 8:30-9:30am
Nov. 17         Turkey Trot 8:45-11:15am
Nov. 18         SMILES Dental Visit
Nov. 21-25   No School - Thanksgiving Break
Nov. 28        PTO Meeting 2:45-3:15pm RM 128
Nov. 29        1st Gr. Field Trip Lorain Historical Society
Nov. 30.       Titan of the Month Celebration 8:30-9am
                    PreK Field Trip to Children's Museum
                    4th/5th Gr. Field Trip Science Center

Cold Weather is Coming . . . 
If your child needs a new

coat, please let your child's
teacher know.

https://www.lorainschools.org/gethelp


Schoolwide Expectations 

WASHINGTON Titans ARE: 
KIND TO SELF 

KIND TO OTHERS 
KIND TO THE ENVIRONMENT



 DEMONSTRATE KINDNESS AND
EARN "TITAN OF THE MONTH"

Titan Character Trait for November:
Responsibility

Every month we highlight a different trait that characterizes a Washington Titan. 
 Here is a look at the featured trait for each month this school year.  We will teach our
students what the trait looks and sounds like, and our Titans of the Month will be
chosen for exhibiting the featured character trait.

September - Kindness                  December - Academic Growth      March - Courage
October - Honesty                         January - Personal Growth              April - Perseverance
November - Responsibility        February - Loyalty                               May - Leadership


